
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9 July 2008 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mayor Gary Becker and City Council 

 

 

The Racine Zoological Society hereby requests an audience with the City of Racine 

Common Council Committee of the Whole on 4 August 2008. The society would like to 

use this opportunity to discuss the terms of the operating agreement between the City and 

Society. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jay R. Christie 

CEO/ President 

 


